Parent Teacher League

The PTL has begun planning events for the 2025/2026 school year. We need to raise funds to financially
support all of our fun activities and to keep them free for all who attend. In lieu of tasking every family with a
mandatory fundraiser, PTL is instead supported by a low-cost dues program. We request dues in the amount of
$20 per child or $50 per family of three of more children. Any additional fundraisers or sales PTL holds during
the year are completely optional, and you are not obligated to participate. Any extra funds left at the end of the
school year are used to purchase a needed item for the school. In recent years we have bought new smart boards
for the school and individual white boards for each student to use at their desks! We also help to support the
teachers in their classrooms! The events and activities the dues will support are: Trunk or Treat —Thursday,
October 23,2025 Santa’s Workshop — Early December, Student/Teacher Appreciation Days — During
Catholic Schools Week, Grandparent’s/Special Person’s Day — March 12, 2026, Assemblies throughout the
school year, 8" Grade Dinner Dance — Mid-May 2026, Pre-K/K end of vear t-shirts, End of Year School
Picnic: June, 2™, 2026

As you can see we have a lot to do! Without your financial support, we would not be able to host such fun and
FREE events for the parents/children/staff. Your dues are crucial to the success of each of these events!

Return this letter with payment — cash or check payable to St. George PTL by August 22". Please email
ptlstgeorge@gmail.com with any questions or concerns.

1 child=$20 due 2 children = $40 due 3 or more children = $50 due

Please print Child’s Name(s) and Grade(s):




